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To Ralph C. Kennedy

June 8, 1943   [Washington, D.C.]

Dear Ralph, 


I returned from Africa last night to find your note of May twenty-sixth with its tender from the Lafayette Post of the American Legion of a life membership card.1  I shall be honored to accept this membership, and I hope some day to thank the men in person.

Incidentally, I congratulated the commander of a platoon in Africa a few days ago on a thrilling exhibition of village fighting which his platoon was staging for the instruction of others.  He gave me his name, which I have forgotten, but when I asked him where his home was he told me Uniontown—that he lived near the Leith coal works!

Faithfully yours,
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1. Lafayette Post No. 51 was in Uniontown, Pennsylvania, Marshall's childhood home.
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